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IMPORTANT DATES 

BOARD OF SUPERVISOR’S 

MEETINGS 

OFFICIAL MEETING  

TUESDAY, JANUARY 21
ST

  

 

WORKING SESSION 

MONDAY, JANUARY 27
TH

  

 

HOLIDAY CLOSURE  

MLK DAY  

MONDAY, JANUARY 20
TH 

WHAT’S NEW 

 

Warren County, MS, is replacing 

its over 100-year-old jail with a 

modern facility designed to 

enhance safety and efficiency. 

The new jail will have a capacity 

of 220 beds. The project began 

construction in 2024 and is 

expected to be completed in the 

spring of 2026. 

 

 

DID YOU KNOW? 

20 Vegetables that you can grow 

in the Winter: Leaf Lettuce, 

Green Onion, Kale, Broccoli, Bok 

Choy, Dill, Spinach, Carrots, 

Swiss Chard, Radishes, Beets, 

Mustard Greens, Cauliflower, 

Celery, Artichokes, Peas 

(variety), Collard Greens,  

Asparagus, Onions (variety),  

and Cabbage. 

Winter Safety tips from John 

Elfer: The easiest thing to 

remember is the 4 P's   People, 

Pets, Pipes, and Plants.  Keep 

vulnerable people checked on, 

keep pets cared for, cover pipes 

and drip lines, and if you want 

to save your plants cover them 

or bring them inside. 

GREETINGS WARREN COUNTY EMPLOYEES!! 

Let us Congratulate Nkemdili Lewis on her new role as 

County Administrator for Warren County. 

 

This winter, be sure to cover up from head to toe.  If you stay ready you do 

not have to get ready.  Be Sure to get your Flu Vaccines and Pneumonia 

Vaccines for preventive measures if you have not done so already. Make 

healthy hearty homemade soups, hot teas, and hot chocolate to keep you 

warm and full during the winter season. 
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